
Bentley Carpet Bowls 
 

Annual Report to Bentley Parish Council 
 
 

The last year has been very strange for us, when the first lockdown 
happened, we had one more game to play in the Winter League and 
we were placed 7th in Division 1 East, unfortunately it was looking as 
if we would return to the Division 2 East. 
After discussion the committee of Suffolk County Bowls decided the 
2019 /2020 Season had been declared void and there will be no 
relegation or promotion. So, when the next Winter League starts, we 
will still be playing in Division 1. 
The 2019 / 2020 Joe Rice Cup and Plate have been also declared void. 
We managed to have a few roll ups between lockdowns and we are 
now looking forward to getting back to playing regularly at the end of 
the Month. 
 
Jill Mills 
Bentley Carpet Bowls 
 
 
 
 


